
There are two Family Employment Awareness Trainings (FEAT) coming up soon. One 
in Evansville on September 16th and 22nd and one in Terre Haute on October 14th and 
27th. Flyers with registration information can be found here 
- https://www.iidc.indiana.edu/cclc/training-and-events/family-employment-awareness-
training.html . 
  
FEAT provides extensive information on employment, benefits, work incentives, and 
transition to adulthood. This information is not just for parents of students close to 
transition. Parents of students with disabilities in elementary and middle school need 
this information now. Please share information with any colleagues that work with 
students with disabilities and their parents. You can forward this email to them. These 
trainings are also for teachers, transition coordinators, and special education directors. 
Educators can receive a certificate toward professional growth points. 
 


